



Remedial & Enrichment papers



Grade 6

Module 8

Name:

Class:

Academic year 2022-2023

Done By : Rahaf Aziz- Sereen Rehan

Coordinator: Reham Mohammed

Module 8

My new words

atmosphere غلاف جوي

rainforest غابة ممطرة

pollution التلوث

endangered species نوع مهدد بالانقراض

habitat موطن

protect يحمي

environment البيئة

pollute يلوث

grow up يكبر

ranger حارس

donate يتبرع

wildlife حياة برية

Rescue ينقذ

adopt يتبنى

boil يغلي

freeze يتجمد

heat يسخن

ice ثلج

tap صنوبر

wood خشب

plastic بلاستيك

furniture أثاث

vase مزهرية

pencil holder حامل أقلام

bird feeder مغذي الطيور

empty فارغ

throw away يرمي

land أرض

Complete the sentences with words in the box:

traffic – feathers – scales – turn – strong - empty

1. You should _____ off the lights before you go to bed.
2. If people use bikes, there will be less _____ .
3. This box is _____. There is nothing in it.
4. Plastic is a very _____ material.
5. Parrots have colourful _____.

❖ Match A and B:

- | | |
|--|---------------------------|
| 1- What will you do to help the environment? | A. using things again |
| 2- What will you do if it is sunny? | B. I'll plant some trees. |
| 3- What is upcycling? | C. I have a headache. |
| 4- What is the matter? | D. That would be nice. |
| 5- Would you like to go to the park? | E. I'll go to the beach |

My grammar

Future with "Will"



يستخدم التعبير (Will + verb) للتعبير عن:

1. الوعد.
- I will help you tomorrow.
2. عرض أو طلب أو رفض المساعدة.
- Will you please help me carry these bags?
- Of course, I will. - I'm sorry, I won't. They are heavy.
3. القرار الفوري.
- It's hot. I'll open the window.



I
He
She
It
You
We
They

} **will + الفعل**



في **النفي** تستخدم **will not** واختصارها **won't** كما في الأمثلة:

I **will not** go to the park next Friday.
He **won't** eat.

may / might

➤ تستخدم **may** و **might** للتعبير عن الاحتمال أو الإمكانية في الحاضر أو المستقبل

*It **may / might** rain today.*

➤ تعبر **might** عن الاحتمال الضعيف أو البسيط وعادة ما تستخدم معها عبارة **but I'm not sure yet.**

*He **might** be at work, **but I'm not sure yet.***

إذا If

الحالة	الاستخدام	التكوين	مثال
Type zero الحالة الصورية	تعبير عن الحقائق والقواعد العامة	if (when) + present simple , present simple present simple if (when) present simple	<i>If you heat ice, it melts.</i> <i>Ice melts if you heat it.</i>
Type 1 الحالة الأولى	تعبير عن فعل محتمل الحدوث في الحاضر أو المستقبل	if + present simple , will+الفعل will+الفعل if present simple	<i>If you study hard, you will pass.</i> <i>You will pass if you study hard.</i>

تذكير:

المضارع البسيط **present simple** يتكون من التصريف الأول للفعل مع إضافة s أو es مع He / She / It

I – You – We – They → play

He – She – It → play**s**

-Read and choose the correct answer.

1. If it rains, I _____ at home.
 - A. stay
 - B. stayed
 - C. am staying
 - D. will stay

2. We _____ go to the park tomorrow, but we don't know yet.
 - A. might
 - B. must
 - C. will
 - D. won't

3. When I grow up, I _____ the environment.
 - A. save
 - B. saved
 - C. have saved
 - D. will save

4. If Sara _____ me to the party, I will come.
 - A. invite
 - B. invites
 - C. invited
 - D. inviting

Do as shown between brackets.

1. If it is sunny, I (go) _____ to the beach. (correct)
2. If Hady (train) _____ hard, he will win the race. (correct)
3. Perhaps we will visit you later. (use: may)

4. When I grow up, I (not drive) _____ a car. (correct)

Reading

Some malls are not very big. But there are a few malls that are so big that they almost seem like cities. One of the biggest malls in the world is the Mall of America near St. Paul, Minnesota. Just how big is the Mall of America? Thirty-two Boeing 747 airplanes could fit inside!

What can you find in the Mall of America? There is a flight simulator, a mirror maze, and miniature golf. The Mall of America has a huge aquarium, too. It also has a full-size theme park. There is a large movie theater at the Mall of America, with fourteen screens.

Many people go to malls to shop, and you can certainly shop at the Mall of America. There are more than 520 stores at the mall. They sell everything from clothes and jewelry to groceries. You can even make your own stuffed bear there. If you spent only ten minutes at each store at the Mall of America, it would take you eighty-six hours to get to each one.

The Mall of America is very big, but it is not the largest mall in the world. The largest mall in the world is the Dubai Mall. Dubai is located in the United Arab Emirates. The Dubai Mall has over 1,000 stores. It also has a skating rink and a large movie theater. There is an aquarium, too.

If you're hungry, the Dubai Mall has 150 restaurants. Some are fast-food restaurants, and some are fancy restaurants. There are family restaurants at the mall, too. After you eat, you can shop for anything you might want.

The Dubai Mall is so big that you cannot visit the whole mall in one day. So, there is a hotel connected to the mall. People who want to spend several days visiting the mall can stay at that hotel.

- Read and Put $\checkmark$ or $\times$.

- 1. The Mall of America is larger than the Dubai Mall. ()**
- 2. The Mall of America and the Dubai Mall are too big for downtown. ()**
- 3. People go to malls to shop or have fun. ()**

4. What does the underlined word huge in paragraph 2 mean?

- A. dirty
- B. soft
- C. very big
- D. very small

5. What do the Mall of America and the Dubai Mall have in common?

- A. They are very small malls.
- B. They are located in the United States.
- C. They both have skating rinks.
- D. They both have movie theaters.

6. What can you get from the mall of America?

(Writing)

Write 7 sentences about how to save the environment.

Helping words

recycle – plant trees – waste water – endangered species – ride
bikes
